

24th July 2012

Development Policy Manager Warwick District Council Riverside House Milverton Hill Leamington Spa CV32 5QH

Dear Sir/Madam

We are writing to oppose the District Council's plans to develop on Green Belt Land as shown in their 2012 Preferred Options booklet.

Green belt land is precious and its destruction is quite unnecessary. All other options, including an accurate assessment of how many new properties are actually required should be considered before ruining a valuable resource, i.e. the land to the north of Leamington. This area is an asset to Leamington Spa. It is enjoyed by many walkers, runners, riders and cyclists and should be preserved at all costs.

The proposals will result in a huge sprawling mass of buildings such that the discrete towns of Learnington and Kenilworth merge. This would be most unfortunate and should be avoided at all costs.

Yours faithfully,

